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                   August 4, 2016
Attention Lisa Walton
Senior Officer - Planning

Council of Isles of Scilly

Town Hall 

St Mary’s

TR21 0LW

Dear Lisa
Planning Application P/16/0074/FUL The Moorings

We refer to your letter of July 25, advising of the above application.
We are immediate neighbours to the South of application site at The Moorings.  We have looked at the plans submitted.

We wish to support the application.  The existing window at 1m wide is a nonsense – both because it does not allow the cottage to benefit from the beautiful SW views – but also it reduces and restricts natural light in the cottage unnecessarily.

We feel that the proposed detail window design is completely in keeping and enhances the appearance of the cottage.

Yours sincerely
Martin & Fiona Nicolle

By post and email

     Hanjague


     Bryher


    Isles of Scilly


      TR23 0PR





       Telephone (01720) 423000


       Mobile      (07836) 585158
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